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September 19, 2022

Madison County Engineering Dept.
Attn: Tim Bryan

P.O. Box 608

Canton, MS 39046

Re: Transfer of Assets

Dear Sir:

The Pearl River Valley Water Supply District would like to request the transfer of ownership of
three used rail cars from Madison County. The rail cars are located at the Madison complex on
Highway 51 in Canton, MS. The District would like to submit this letter to the board for the
consideration of transfer of assets.

If you have any further questions, please contact me at 769-231-7460 or rhollis@therez.ms.

inegrely,
Rick Hollis
PRVWSD Forester
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